REV. DAVID CHANDLER, C.S.P.

ARCHDIOCESE OF LOS ANGELES

DOCUMENTS PRODUCED 2013
PURSUANT TO JCCP 4286 SETTLEMENT AGREEMENT





Archdlocese of Los Angeles

REDACTED

3424 Wilshire Boulevard Los Angeles California 90010-2202

June 27, 2003

## Personal and Confidential

Very Reverend John Duffy, C.S.P. Paulist Fathers 86-11 Midland Parkway Jamaica Estates, NY 11432

Dear Father Duffy:

I am writing to pass on to you a complaint of sexual misconduct lodged by REDACTED against Father David Chandler, C.S.P., during the time he was assigned at St. Paul the Apostle Parish.

Enclosed is a brief summary of the information taken by REDACTED our Coordinator for Assistance Ministry. Please note that indicates she had just turned 18 when the alleged sexual activity took place.

As you can see, REDACTED is asking that someone from the Paulists contact her.

As I have mentioned in previous contacts between us, in past decades our records regarding the service of priests from religious communities in the Archdiocese were not well kept. Our records indicate that Father Chandler was at St. Paul the Apostle from September 1, 1975 and left September of 1977. I would appreciate it if you would send me a letter either confirming or correcting out records. I would also appreciate his date of birth and ordination date.

Finally, it is my understanding that Father Chandler left the priesthood in approximately 1981. Would you please let me know when he left and whether he has been "laicized."

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. Thank you for your attention to this matter. May God bless you and the ministry of the Paulists!

Yours in Christ,

Monsienor Craig A. Cox, J.C.D

Vicar for Clergy

enclosure

cc: REDACTED